For:       VesnaSmail@netscape.net; 


Date:     Fri, 07 Jul 2000 09:34:30 


From:    Phil Foreman <scpjf@cc.newcastle.edu.au>  


Subject: Re: Jo Gaha  


  


Vesna, 


When did you first send it to Jo Gaha? It is dated June 30th, which is only a week ago. Was it sent before that?





Phil Foreman


DEAN OF STUDENTS





<<<<< ORIGINAL MESSAGE  >>>>>





July 6, 2000





Dear Prof. Foreman





Those two attachments I have sent to Ms Gaha two times. It is about the final piece of work in the 4th year of Swrk. To complete this every student needs feedback - there is no other way. As you know - from the day I was diagnosed with TRAUMA I'm victimized in an effort to make me quit degree and vanish. So, by now I am ignored ...nothing unusual (as you know)!  May I ask you, please, to forward again those two attachments from your computer to Ms Gaha?





For some reason, she still does not dare to ignore you. Hopefully she will respond. Thank you in advance  





Yours sincerely, Vesna 








